Higher Biology – Mrs Ferguson /Mrs Murray.
Hello all hope you are managing to keep warm and toasty.  I am sure you are doing your best to keep busy here are some more ideas to keep you going.

1. Keep working through your pink book.  We should have started with somatic fusion next.  Please remember we were hoping to have finished the pink book in time to NAB before Christmas so we need to keep up the pace if we can.


2. Keep up to date with your homework.  Chapter 16 was due last Wed, Chapter 17 this week and Chapter 18 next Wed.


3. There are also websites you can be looking at.



http://www.bbc.co.uk/scotland/learning/bitesize/higher/biology/
http://www.oronsay.org/Higher.htm
http://www.hamiltonscience.org/bhigher.html


Hopefully everything will be back to normal next week.

Take care 

Mrs Ferguson and bump!

